
Addendum No. 1 
RFQ 24-001– GDOT PI: 0019884 - Buford Highway at I-285, Longmire Way, McElroy Road, and Oakcliff Road 
Page 1 of 1 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

ISSUE DATE: 3/11/2024 

This Addendum shall become and form a part of the RFQ for: 
 

RFQ 24-001– GDOT PI: 0019884 - Buford Highway at I-285, Longmire Way, McElroy Road, and Oakcliff Road 

 
 

NOTE: PLEASE REVIEW CAREFULLY! THERE MAYBE CHANGES TO THE INFORMATION TO BE PROVIDED. 
FAILURE TO ADHERE TO ANY CHANGES ADDRESSED IN THIS ADDENDUM MAY RESULT IN 

DISQUALIFICATION. 
 

In the event of a conflict between previously released information and the information contained herein, the latter shall 
control. 

 
NOTE: A signed acknowledgment of this addendum (this page) MUST be attached to your SUBMITTAL for Phase I. 

 

Firm Name    
 

Signature  Date    
 

Typed Name and Title    
 

Georgia Department of Transportation (GDOT) 
Office of Transportation Services Procurement 

One Georgia Center 
600 West Peachtree Street, NW 

19th Floor 
Atlanta, Georgia 30308 

 
This Addendum, including all questions and answers, shall become and form a part of the original RFQ package and 
shall be taken into account when preparing your proposal. 

 

The purpose of this addendum is to provide the answers to the written questions received during the question 
and answer period of the RFQ Phase as follows: 

 
I. Written Questions and Answers: 

 

 Questions Answers 

1. 

Noticed the selected consultant is required to assist the 
City with activities leading up to ROW Authorization. 
Does the City plan to bid out the ROW acquisition 
needed for this project or is that normally completed in 
house? 

It will be completed in house. 

2. 
We are requesting clarification on Key Team Lead B. 
Environmental/Landscape Lead. Is this intended to be 
two people? 

It can be 1 or 2 people.  

3. 

After careful consideration of the scope, we feel that 
this project would benefit from the addition of a Traffic 
Key Team Lead. Would the City be open to this 
addition? 

Yes 

 


